Woodley Park News

Come to the **Woodley Park neighborhood picnic!** Saturday June 16, 4 to 8 pm, in the park next to the Woodley playground across from the 3000 block of Cortland Place. RSVP and volunteer to help <u>here</u>.

Want to reduce polluted stormwater runoff and get some cash too? Then <u>check out</u> the Downspout Initiative and rebate program to see if your house qualifies.

Cafe Sorriso has opened at 2311 Calvert Street, serving gellato, breakfast, pizza, salads, tapas, sandwiches and more. In addition, they are hiring.

Last chance for a new street tree on your block. Let the DC Urban Forestry Administration know if you want one by June 15th so it can be considered for the 2012-13 planting season. You can do it by making an <u>online service request</u>, by calling 311 or calling UFA staff at (202) 671-5133.

Calendar

The next meeting of the **WPCA Executive Committee** is Wednesday June 13th (new date) at Stanford starting at 7:30. The agenda is on the website.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/

© Woodley Park Community Association